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September 9, 2014 

 

 

Ms. Megan Barber-Brancamp 

Board of State and Community Corrections 

600 Bercut Drive 

Sacramento, CA 95811 

 

 

Dear Ms. Barber-Brancamp, 

 

Please accept this letter as notification of the County of Napa’s interest in participating in the 

Community Recidivism Reduction Grant program authorized by the Budget Act of 2014.  

 

The Board of Supervisors has provided direction to the County’s Community Corrections 

Partnership to establish minimum requirements, funding criteria, grant award limits, and 

procedures for the County to award these grants within the guidelines established by the Board 

of State and Community Corrections.  

 

Enclosed is the minute order from the Board of Supervisor’s September 9, 2014 meeting 

authorizing this action. We look forward to participating in the program and working with local 

nongovernmental entities to provide community recidivism and crime reduction services. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mark Luce 

Chairman, Napa County Board of Supervisors 

 

 

cc: Mary Butler, Chief Probation Officer  


